
 

From all of us at Metro United Way, THANK YOU for 

such an amazing and successful 2020 Campaign! 
Please take a moment to view the link below and look back at everything that we 

accomplished over the last year: INTERACTIVE TIMELINE 

 

Join us for our 2nd Annual Virtual Community Impact Awards April 14, 2021 12:00-1:15 PM  

More to come about this year’s ECL Training to being 

preparing for the 2021 Campaign! 

For suggestions or ideas on topics to cover or general questions please email Emily Beck at 

emily.beck@metrounitedway.org 

Mayor’s Give A Day is April 1-30, 2021 

 
Whether you give an hour, a day, donate blood, give food, clothing or simply help a neighbor, 
everyone can do something! Thanks for helping make Louisville the most caring and compassionate 
city in the world! 
 
– Mayor Greg Fischer 

For a full list of projects please visit: 
https://volunteer.metrounitedway.org/need/index?s=1&need_init_id=3916 

 
For more information please visit: 

https://metrounitedway.org/give-a-day-mayors-week-of-service/ 

 

https://metrounitedway.org/a-year-later-timeline/
https://metrounitedway.org/community-impact-awards-shining-beyond-ourselves/
https://volunteer.metrounitedway.org/need/index?s=1&need_init_id=3916
https://metrounitedway.org/give-a-day-mayors-week-of-service/

